
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

9G Tutor Update 

 

There will be a change in tutor for the students in 9G. Miss Danielle Carter will now be 

the tutor for this class.  The name will remain as 9G.   Mr Greig will continue to teach the 

students in their English and PSHCE lessons. Miss Carter will continue to be the 

Assistant Head Teacher for the students in Year 8 & 9. Should you wish to contact her 

about any pastoral need, please feel free to email carterdc@moorhouseschool.co.uk 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Shauna Graham  

Deputy Head Teacher 
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